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Dear

Save the date for next week and attend our online NTEU Bargaining Update Meeting at 12:30 (WA)
2:30 (Syd) on Friday 26th May. It'll be an important meeting where we’ll likely discuss any pay offers
from the University, so please attend if you can make it.

We'll be holding three intensive bargaining sessions with management next week on Monday,
Tuesday, and Wednesday (22-24 May). At these meetings we will be discussing staff claims for:

» 18% pay rise — our staff are some of the lowest paid university employees in the country. We
deserve a pay rise that's commensurate with our skills and commitment.

» Increase superannuation from 13.25 to 17% in line with every other university in Australia.

» Increases to staff allowances

» Improved staff access to

e compassionate leave

e personal leave and

» family and domestic violence leave

« The inclusion of a flexible working arrangement clause (including working from home)

» Academic Freedom

Urgent NTEU Bargaining Update Meeting

Fri 26 May, 12:30 (AWST), 2:30 (AEST)
https://Inteu.zoom.us/j/93088708674
Meeting ID: 930 8870 8674

Passcode: 941038

Thank you for all your supportive comments, via email and in person. The bargaining team is
privileged to be representing you and fighting for your rights and entitlements.

NTEU UNDA BRANCH PRESIDENT

NTEU UNDA Branch
Room 103 Building ND4
University of Notre Dame
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Fremantle/Walyalup WA 6160
Noongar Boodjar

p: 08 6555 6725

e: unda@nteu.org.au

w: nteu.au

Need assistance with a work issue? Find Help@Work (through the Member Portal)
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You have received this email because you are an NTEU member or have signed up to our email list. If you do not wish to receive
updates you can unsubscribe or update your subscription preferences.

We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the country on which we live and work, and their connections to land, sea and community.
We pay our respect to their Elders past and present, and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We also
acknowledge that this land was stolen, that a treaty or agreement for use of these lands is yet to be negotiated, and that a process of
truth-telling is long overdue. As a union, NTEU commits to walking in solidarity to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples in their
struggles for justice, reparations and compensation.
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